Dear Taxpayer,

SARS have issued below a Letter of Demand which
requires your urgent attention. COURT SUMMONS AND
BLACKLISTING Imminent: If this is not attended to
within the next 24hours. Below is the Letter of Demand
sent online from SARS, VIEW LETTER OF DEMAND
Here
For any queries on the above, please co us using

letter of demand.
Sincerely

LIANDRE VAN DYK.
SARS Accounts Fore
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